
May is Canadian Jewish Heritage Month 
May is Asian Heritage Month 

 

Monday 
May 8 

Mindful Monday Family Team Activity 

Monday Math Games at lunch 

Tuesday 
May 9 

 

Wednesday 
May 10 

 

Thursday 
May 11 

Track and Field Day at Minoru – Grades 3-7  
 

Friday 
May 12 

**PAC Hot Lunch – Fusion Feast – new date** 

Freezie Friday fundraiser @2:45pm - $2 each 

 
 

As part of Mental Health Week, Dr. Deborah MacNamara led 
a virtual session for parents, guardians, and caregivers on 

Holding on to Our Kids in a Digital World this past Tuesday. 
The video link (click here) to this presentation is available until 
May 16, 2023. Please note the presentation is tailored for an 

adult audience, not children.  Passcode: 0vd1y^B& 

 
Dear Bridge Families, 
The Grade 7 grad committee would like to thank you for 

supporting our Krispy Kreme Fundraiser. We raised close to 

$3000! We donated $2400 to support Grade 7 Outdoor 

Education Camp and the remainder will be used for a 
Grade 7 Farewell Event. 
 

Warm regards, 
Bridge Grad Committee 

Bridge Week-at-a-Glance 
May 8th – 12th, 2023 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/qz7pNBvT9FjqjEkceL1-3FOJZMDNytXLm0Z-hhdvVl0s35wjegix9Pid9ChTjo3M.T-2fgLiSVhHYwYUK


Welcome Back! 
Welcome back to all of our Grade 7 
Campers.  They had a wonderful time 

at Camp Jubilee and kept busy for 

three days hiking, eating, canoeing, 
kayaking, trying out archery and 
challenging themselves to participate 
in new activities. 

We’d like to extend a special thank 

you to Madame Canas, Mr. Gill and 

Ms. Lai for taking such good care of 

our students while they were away 

from home – many for the first time!  
What a wonderful experience for our 

students.  One they will never forget!  

 

Track and Field Meet at Minoru – Thursday, May 11th 
Thank you to all of our Grades 3-7 students for 
handing in your permission slips for our upcoming 

Track and Field Day at Minoru.  Today everyone will 
bring home another notice that includes more 
detailed information, a schedule of events, and a 
map of Minoru noting where Bridge will be cheering 
on our teammates.  This notice also includes the 

students’ events. All families are welcome to join us 
at Minoru and cheer on the athletes.  It will be a 
wonderful day of participation and sportsmanship. 
 

Toonie Talent Show 
A buzz is in the air as our students 
have been signing up for our annual 
Toonie Talent Show!  This year’s show 
will take place during lunch time on 

May 29, May 30, June 1 and June 2. 
The entrance fee for the week will be 
a toonie and we’ll also be collecting 
non-perishable food items for the Richmond Food Bank.  More information 

to come about that.  If you’d like to perform at the show, sign up in the 

lobby.  Last year we had singers, piano players, gymnasts, joke tellers, 
puppet shows, drummers, martial art demonstrations, Rubik’s Cube Races 
and more.  We can’t wait to see what talents you have to share this year!  
We will 



Here and there at Bridge… 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



Mark your calendars:  
Tuesday, May 16th   PAC Meeting and AGM @7pm via Teams 
Thursday, May 18th    PAC Hot Lunch – Sushi Lovers – Pre-orders only 

Thursday, May 18th   PAC Spring Fun Fair Carnival! 
Friday, May 19th   Pro-D Day - no school for students 

Monday, May 20th   Victoria Day – schools closed 
Thursday, May 25th   Safety Drill 
Thursday, May 25th   PAC Hot Lunch – Subway – Pre-orders only 

Friday, May 26th   McRoberts Band Performance at Bridge 
May 29th – June 2nd   Toonie Talent Show 

Wednesday, May 31st  Welcome to Kindergarten afternoon 
Thursday, June 1st   PAC Hot Lunch – Pizza Lunch – Pre-orders only 

Friday, June 2nd   Immunizations for Grades K/1/6/7 
Tuesday, June 6th   Safety Drill 
Thursday, June 8th   PAC Hot Lunch – Fusion Feast – Pre-orders only 

Friday, June 9th    Sports Day 
Thursday, June 15th    PAC Hot Lunch – Sushi Lovers – Pre-orders only 

Tuesday, June 20th   South Arm Swimming and Picnic Day 
Thursday, June 22nd    PAC Hot Lunch – Subway – Pre-orders only 
Friday, June 23rd   Grade 7 Farewell Assembly and Luncheon 
Thursday, June 29th   Last day of school for students 
 

Summer Learning Programs 
Did you know that many of Richmond 
Continuing Education Summer Learning 
Programs are FREE for BC students who 
are Canadian Citizens, Permanent 
Residents and students who have 

Refugee status? 
 
With an array of exciting and enriching 
courses and camps to choose from, your child is sure to have a memorable summer.  
Choose from Elementary Enrichment, Summer Exploration, Summer Fine Arts, 

Academic Full Credit, Academic Completion, Secondary Enrichment, and 
Secondary Enrichment Skill Building Courses.  Don’t miss out on this opportunity to 
grow and learn in a fun and engaging way!  Sign up now for Summer Learning 2023.  

For more information visit our website at: www.RichmondCE.ca 
 

Questions? email - rce@sd38.bc.ca or call 604-668-6123 

 
 

http://www.richmondce.ca/


 

FUN FAIR
Hosted by William Bridge PAC

Come join the fun and connect with our school community!

Thursday May 18th

4:30pm – 5:00pm Early access RSVP ONLY for children with disabilities/ diverse
needs. Please RSVP mailto:williambridgepac@gmail.com

5:00pm -7:30pm Welcome all Bridge students/ staff and families.

3 inflatables, carnival games, cake walk, free zones, 50/50 draw, treats, music

and our famous dunk tank!

Thanks to a generous donor, each Bridge student attending the fair will receive
10 free tickets to use for food/activities. These tickets can be picked up at the
designated booth after 5pm.

Additional tickets for food/ games will be sold for $1 each.

Pre-ordering food is strongly recommended on Munchalunch. Some treats will also
be sold on site. Ordering will be available shortly.

We need volunteers to make this a great event, so PLEASE consider helping.

Your class representat ive will contact you short ly. THANK YOU for your

cont inued support .

Thank you for leaving pets at home.


